
September 30, 2021   

LAUNCH OF FAYSAL SPECIAL SAVINGS PLAN I
 

Dear Valued Investor,

We are pleased to announce the launch of Faysal Special Savings Plan – I (FSSP - I) under Faysal 

Special Savings Fund (FSSF). The plan is perpetual in nature and is open for investment from 

September 30, 2021 onwards.

The Strategy of the FSSP - I is to meet the liquidity needs of the investors through earning a 

competitive return by investing in high quality Money Market Instruments and providing capital 

protection if the investment is held for 24 months. 

Should you require further details or information please do not hesitate to contact us at 

111-329-725 or e-mail us at customerservices@faysalfunds.com or visit our website 

www.faysalfunds.com 

  

Regards,

 Customer Services


